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Municipality of Chatham-Kent

September 8, 2015

Mayor Fred Eisenberger
Hamilton City Hall
2nd floor - 71 Main Street West
Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5

Dear Mayor Eisenberger:

We are in receipt of your letter dated July 16, 2015, with respect to your decision
to appeal Canada Post's challenge to your Roads--Equipment Installation By-
law. While we are not in a position to contribute financially, we wish you luck with
your endeavours.

Sincerely,

Randy R. Hope, Mayor/CEO
Municipality of Chatham-Kent

For business interests, checkout www.cÿforbusiness.com or wÿanÿ.chatham-ÿent.ca


